
118 N. Clark Street, Room 567 
Chicago, IL 60602 
312.603.4400 Office 
312.603.6688 Fax 
e-mail: john.daley@cookcountyil.gov 

October 13, 2016 

Commissioner-11th District 
Cook County Board of Commissioners 

The Honorable Tom Dart 
Cook County Sheriff 
Richard J. Daley Center 
50 W. Washington, Room 704 
Chicago, IL 60602 

Dear Sheriff Dart: 

JOHN P. DALEY 
Chairman 

Committee on Finance 

The Chicago Federation of Labor's FY2017 Cook County Budget Efficiency Report 
noted a significant increase in high level management positions in the Sheriffs Office. 
Please provide a written response to this inquiry before the Sheriffs Office budget 
hearing and be prepared to further discuss the following questions regarding your 
department: 

1. Is the increase in management staff directly related to an increase in front-line 
staff, namely corrections officers? 

2. Is there a more efficient way to address management staffing in the Sheriffs 
Office without negatively effecting the office's primary mission of public safety? 

Thank you for your prompt response to this inquiry. 

;FL (/~~ 
John P. Daley 
Chainnan, Finance Committee 

cc: Brian Hamer, Chief of Staff 
Ivan Samstein, Chief Financial Officer 
Tanya Anthony, Director, Budget and Management 
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